
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 11/19/2010 2:23:34 PM
To: Campbell, Andrew (agc@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Dynaprice

Andrew -

Are you around next week? I think I've mentioned to you that we are working on a new vision of the 
dynamic pricing rollout, and I'd like to come in and show you a draft of that vision. Would Tuesday 
morning work for you?

yours,

sid
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